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Heather Grace

From: Alice Kring <alice@redbudinsurance.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 10, 2022 5:18 PM
To: Heather Grace; Karin Falkenstein
Subject: 2021-2022 Budget for Fine Arts Council
Attachments: Budget2022.docx

Heather, 
 
The attached budget was passed at our meeting on May 3rd.  This is for the monies that are in the current budget ending 
on June 30, 2022.  We have not taken this money yet for this current budget.  Do you need anything else from me to 
have this put on the May 24th meeting.  Please let me know as soon as possibly if you need additional information. 
Thanks, 
Alice 
 
Alice L. Kring 
Treasurer 
Buchanan Fine Arts Council 
P O Box 515 
Buchanan, MI 49107 
269-695-3000 phone 
269-695-3099 fax 
269-470-0571 cell 
alice@redbudinsurance.com 
 


